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FINANCE POLICY - 

LATE PAYROLL CHECK EXPEDITE PROCESS

The procedures for processing payroll payment for an employee for whom the paperwork has not been received in the Payroll Office in time for inclusion in the regular payroll cycle are as follows: 

1.
All documentation and approvals for the appointment form (F 3.2) must be complete and submitted to the Payroll Office.

2.
A memo from the head of the employee’s department to the Payroll Office requesting the payment and explaining the circumstances leading to the late submission of paperwork must be approved by the appropriate dean, associate vice president, or vice president and submitted with the F 3.2.
3.
The check will be processed through Accounts Payable on the next scheduled Friday check run if all the required documents are received in the Payroll office no later than 5:00pm on Wednesday.
4.
The check will be forwarded to the Controller.

5.
The head of the department requesting the late payment will meet with the Controller (or his designee) to pick up the check, discuss the circumstances and determine actions that will prevent reoccurrence of such situations.

